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The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>

kelsey cemetery district letter
1 message

Kelsey Cemetery <kelseycemetery@gmail.com>
To: bosfour@edcgov.us

Dear Supenisor Briggs

Fri, Jun 7, 2013 at 9:01 AM

The Kelsey Cemetery District is excited to welcome Mr. Ray LeVitt to our Board of Trustees. Please expedite

this matter for us as quickly as possible as we are now short one trustee.
Thank you for your senice and your help.
Sincerely

Trish Lyons
KCD Trustee and Board Secretary
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